Hendry, John June 2, 1899
(Two letters on this

date)
John Hendry to James J. Hill.

Encloses blueprint showing proposed line
to be built from "Victoria via the Victoria
& Sydney Ry .already in operation.. by ferry
to Newwestminster to Vancouver through
Pemberton...on to Dawson and the Boundary
line."
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Hendry, John June 2, 1899
(Two letters on this

John Hendry to James J. Hill. date

States that the Canadian Pacific R.R. is
trying to occupy the right of way down the
New Westminster water front. Believes that
if any action is to be taken, it must be
done at once.
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